
Coulston Road Lancaster 

Statement of Reasons – Zebra Crossing 

 

It is proposed to introduce a zebra crossing on Coulston Road to provide safer road 

crossing facilities and improve links for pedestrians and cyclists between the 

proposed residential development and the existing amenities and bus stops on the 

southern side of Coulston Road 

The proposals are being pursued as part of a Section 278 Agreement under the 

Highways Act 1980 as part of a new housing development. 

 


